
 
 

April 9, 2018

This letter is to inform you that your application for Membership into the
Cockeysville Volunteer Fire Company was voted on at the Company Meeting
held on April 9, 2018. The vote on your application was favorable and you have
been accepted into the Company as a Probationary Member.

You will soon be contacted by Chief  to schedule an orientation
session. You are also encouraged to attend company meetings. The next
scheduled Company Meeting will be held on Monday, April 23, 2018,at 7:30pm.

You are also reminded that you are required to attend a minimum of one (1)
Company Meeting per month, and to log at least twenty (20) station hours per
month to fulfill the requirements of your Probationary Membership. Failure to
do so may result in your membership being extended or terminated. Any
questions or concerns that you may have should be directed to Kevin Roberts,
Chief. Also, please feel free to direct questions to any Fire Line, EMS or
Executive Officer such as myself.




